
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was held remotely through GoToMeeting. 

A. Call to Order. 

The meeting began at 6:30 pm.   

In attendance were: 

From Benton County HRC: Larry Landis, Cody Hull, Tanya Freeman, Doug Eaton, Nancy 

Taniguchi, and Jay Sexton  

From Corvallis HRC: Tom Jensen, Frank Arms, and Rosalind Keeney 

From PreservationWORKS: Rebecca Landis 

Guests: Adrienne Fritze and Mark Van de Pol with Conundrum House. 

Inga Williams, Associate Planner, provided staff support for the meeting.   

B. Approval of January 8, 2021 Minutes 

Commissioner Eaton moved approval of the minutes, seconded by Commissioner Hull. The minutes 

were approved unanimously with no changes. 

C. Discussion about Historic Preservation Month  

Ms. Fritze and Mr. Van de Pol gave a description of what services they could provide through their 

business. They illustrated how other clients had utilized their services. Questions were asked of the 

guests. No vote was taken but a poll of the members in attendance was requested.  All members 

indicated willingness to continue discussion.  A few members indicated they were uneasy because 

of the amount of time it could take to prepare a mystery game centered on history. A new meeting 

was set for Monday the 8th to come up with ideas for the game, and to put together a 

subcommittee.   

Commissioner Keeney discussed the bridge tour she hopes to put together for Preservation Month. 

D. Items from the Public - None 

E. Items from the Commissioners - None 

F. Other Business - None 

G. Adjournment – The joint meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.  
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